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Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org>

The LED Fraud
Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Fri, Jan 7, 2022 at 11:44 PM
To: CDS@searcylaw.com

Dear Christian Searcy, CEO, 
Searcy Denney Scarola Barnhart & Shipley,

Purdue Pharma sold their OxyContin fraud with the claim, "OxyContin is not addictive."  The LED cartel has sold their
LED light beam fraud with the claim, "LEDs save energy."

The Soft Lights Foundation is documenting the fraud on our website:  www.softlights.org/led-fraud

If your firm is interested in litigating this fraud, please contact us.

Sincerely,


Mark Baker
President
Soft Lights Foundation
www.softlights.org
mbaker@softlights.org
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